
From: Kenneth Jackson 
Sent: March 24, 2021 8:40 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Urban Sprawl 
 

Dear Clerk, 
 

I am absolutely opposed to the extension of the boundaries of the city of Hamilton. 
The only ones to benefit from this are the developers who are the bankers of Doug 
Ford.  Let the councillors know of my view, please. 
 

Kenneth Jackson 
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